DPU Exhibit G

January 19, 2024
To Whom it May Concern,

Highlands Water Company began putting infrastructure in place in the mid 1960’s under CPCN No. 1520.
| certify that the pipelines and other infrastructure in our system serve our own customers and service
area and do not encroach upon any other system providing culinary water service to customers.
Installation of our infrastructure is driven by the needs of our customers and developers requesting
service from HWC.

Of note —in an area of unincorporated Morgan County known as Mountain Green, HWC has a pipeline
extending from 5050 W. Old Hwy Rd to 4880 W. Old Hwy Rd. This line was installed in the year 2000 for
a developer, Soderby LTD, to serve the Trapper Loop Commercial Park. The first building was the Nye’s
Glass building, now known as the Dentist Office building.

This section of pipeline runs along the North side of Old Hwy Rd and transitions to the south side of the

road at 5015 W. (Also in 2022, connections were made to HWC’s line at 5015 W and 4880 W. These connections

were made by HWC to serve the CW Land and Paul Warner Subdivision developments on the north side of Old Hwy
Rd.)

Sometime after 2005, Cottonwood Mutual Water Company installed a pipeline on the north side of Old
Hwy Rd from Rollin’s Ranch Road to about 5015 W. Old Hwy Rd. CMWC has no customers along this line
and it is unknown why it was installed. In October of 2022, CMWC connected to this described line and
crossed under Old Hwy Rd and under HWC's existing waterline, taking the pipeline about 60 feet into an
empty field between the Bank and the Dentist Office building. They installed a fire hydrant at the end of
the line.

Sincerely,
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Marjalee Smith, Pres. HWC



